
Testimony of Margaret Clark, BS, medical student. Opposition to SB157. 

I am a medical student in Ohio. As a student and a woman in STEM, I do not believe this senate bill 157 

is based in medical science. Fetuses rarely survive under 24 weeks. This bill would make it harder on 

both the physicians and the women having abortions. There are already so many restrictions on 

abortion in this state. Why do we keep on making it harder for women to get the care the need and 

deserve for their health? 

 

Thank you, 

Margaret Clark 


